
     Nikolai Semenchine  
  ​INN on 17  

 4009 Ogeechee Road  
 Savannah, GA 31405 

 
Dear Bridget,  
 
      I am writing as follow-up to the CPTED Survey of the property INN on 17 for which I manage.  
 
After careful review we foresee no problem with following all recommended solutions for the visibility, 
surveillance, access control, lighting and maintenance of the property as soon as possible.  
 
To do so the following will be conducted:  
 
We’ll reestablish the camera system by acquiring the missing part of the previous camera setup that links 
with our existing cameras. In order for this to happen we’ll find out from the police department if they 
will release this missing piece that is currently in their position from a previous incident prior to me 
taking over the property or we’ll reinstall a new system.  
 
In regards to the natural surveillance for the Inn the brush and overgrowth will be trimmed throughout the 
property, including the clearing of:  leaves and trees growing from the large tree stumps around the pump 
area, the large area behind the room to the east as well as cleaning out the trees and overgrown areas 
around the rear of the building on the east side of the property behind the rooms and trim the trees to the 2 
foot 6 foot rule.  
 
The abandoned trailer in the back of the INN on 17 will continue to stay boarded up until we can haul off 
the trailer or it can be properly renovated.  
 
 Fences and gates throughout the property will be addressed - either with new locks or placing locks on 
open gates and closing gaps in the fences.  
 
We also have a manager on the property who performs daily and nightly surveillance and will continue to 
make these security rounds around the property. Furthermore, we currently have brand new LED lights 
with each room having its own light, but we’ll install additional lights to pathways, pedestrian walkways, 
any blind corners and dark spots around the southern part of the INN. The apartments in the back doors 
and windows are locked and we’ll take additional steps to make these well lit.  
 
Please let me know if you require any further details or information.  
 
Thank you,  
Nikolai Semenchine 
Principal NPS Hospitality/ INN ON 17  
C: 615.521.1338  



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 



 


